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homes that continue to be developed within Vaughan, this will more than adequately deliver
inventory over & above Provincial requirements.   

Considering the glaring divergence from the existing policies and the lack of care shown to
the existing community, I trust this will strongly contribute to the refusal of this application
and encourage a more thoughtful and well-aligned proposal that includes respectful
compatibility with the existing community.

I care greatly about our City and will always support its progress when done so in a
respectful and fair manner. This is not about stopping development. Instead, this is more
about supporting responsible growth!

Yours truly,
Steve and Nicole Grisolia

 Via Borghese street
Vaughan Ontario
 
Sent from my iPhone




